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“Landscape to Abstract”

This is the Series | will hang in A Brush with the Outdoors.
“| started to look around the studio at the hundreds of Plein Air pieces that are finished, many not.
| always saw the "abstract" elements in nature. | picked some pieces that | thought
would lend themselves to abstraction. | studied the shapes, colours, compositions,
shadow shapes and light shapes. | started thinking about a series of abstracts from landscapes...

..."Landscapes to Abstracts". And | would push them as far as | could to the abstract, perhaps several per
subject!”



Framed Image
“Bring on the Spring”
March 6th - April 30"

©0h Beauteous One ©lris 2016

Two of four paintings that will hang in this show!

5066 East Hampden Ave.
Denver, CO 80222
303-692-0727
Hours: Tue-Fri 10-5:30, Sat 10-5
info@framedimage.net
www.framedimage.net

| am currently moving my website to FASO!
| apologize for any shutdowns and will keep you informed.

Spread the news about the OPA convention.
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Click for Convention Program

Click to Register for Convention I

Don’t miss the show at ASLD for Doug Dawson,
one of the original founders of ASLD and one of

our longest-standing faculty members.

SOLO EXHIBIT

Feb. 16 - March 24

An exclusive exhibit at ASLD of Dawson's local and international works over the past three
decades.

PRIVATE ARTIST TALK
Friday, March 9 | 6:00-8:00pm

A private artist talk with Doug Dawson, accompanied by a live demonstration.



Tickets for this event are available for $10
https://asld.modvantage.com/Course/CourseDetail/14796/artist-talk-and-live-painting-with-
doug-dawson

Invite them to sign up here:
Thanks!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT, AND THANK YOU FOR ACCEPTING OUR EMAILS.
Follow us on Facebook!
You are receiving this newsletter because you are a collector, you signed up or you are a friend of the Allen Fine
Art Studio.
If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please hit reply and say Unsubscribe in the Subject line. Thank
you.

Leslie Allen
Allen Fine Art Studio
303-752-2029
leslie@allenfineart.com
www.allenfineart.com




